	SHARING EUROPE: Comenius Wordcrossing Meeting in Parma 

Last weekend we said goodbye to the five delegations from Greece, Poland, Romania, Spain and Turkey that together with us took part in the Comenius Wordcrossing Meeting held  at liceo Ulivi from 7 to 12 October. The guest students from abroad were hosted by families of our school and worked, travelled, lived together to understand and share their cultural and personal background.

Our warmest thanks to all those who have contributed to this beautiful experience, which involved children and adults at different levels and in particular to the hosting families, without which  it would not have been possible to make the stay and the activities so successful.
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The Comenius Wordcrossing project is to be continued along  this year and will involve further group activities and the participation of a delegation of our students and teachers to the meetings in Poland and Turkey in spring.



	


